
 

 

 

 

 

WORKSHOP: Observations and the management of Water, Energy, and 

Food resources in the Basin of the Red River of the North 

October 30 (PM) to November 1 (AM), 2023 

Hosted by the North Dakota Center for Water Research at the 

University of North Dakota, Grand Forks, ND 

 

The Purpose of the Workshop: 

The workshop will explore the role of Earth observation data and Earth system 

information and predictions in assisting producers, planners and managers of food, 

energy and water resources.  It features presentations from NASA and other 

government experts, university researchers, and federal, state and provincial 

program managers and service providers as well as discussions of the information 

needs of farmers, water managers and energy innovators in the Red River Basin. 

Who should come: 

If you use data in your planning or undertake actions related to the production of 

food, the delivery of clean water and the provision of different types of energy for 

society then you are invited to join this workshop, preferably in person, but also on 

Zoom.  There is no registration fee for this workshop, but spaces are limited and 

available on “a first come, first served” basis.   

One hundred tickets are available at the following Eventbrite website for 

registration for in-person and remote participation for this workshop:   

https://www.eventbrite.com/e/earth-observations-and-the-management-of-w-e-

f-resources-in-the-rrb-tickets-730794234227?aff=oddtdtcreator 


